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Third Sunday of Easter

Lk 24:31Lk 24:31

“With that their eyes 
were open, and they 

recognized him.”
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“With that their eyes were open, and they recognized him.”    

Dear Parishioners, 
My mother had an expression, “if 
your head wasn’t attached, you’d 
lose it!” Sometimes the most 
obvious things go unnoticed, 
unrecognized, unappreciated. 
We have all had the experience 
of completely missing the point, 
the other person’s feelings, the 
logical conclusion.  
How could I have missed that? 
What was I thinking? I do not 

know why I said that? Stuff gets by us, we jumped to a 
conclusion. We just did not realize what was going on.  
The Easter story is filled with much of this. How could the 
two disciples be walking along the road from Jerusalem 
to Emmaus and not realize that Jesus was walking 
with them. How could they have been prevented from 
recognizing him? 
We can easily be blinded to that which is most obvious. 
Our spiritual journey is a lifelong journey. We get to a 
place of relative comfort and in an instant things can 
change, our health diminishes, a family crisis happens, 
we lose our job.  
Easter faith is grounded in hope. Easter faith invites us 
to resilience. Easter faith assures us. We wonder where 
the Lord at certain moments was and when we look 
back at it, we realize that the Lord was at our side. His 
love was revealed to us by the kindness of others. The 
power of getting through things can often be traced to 
the power of Christ at work in our lives. 
April has been designated as Child Abuse Prevention 
Month. Each year this observance invites us to double 
down on efforts to maintain safe environments for our 
children.  
The human condition, being what it is, demands constant 
vigilance regarding the safety of children. 
Recently the Attorney General of Maryland presented 
a report on the record of the Archdiocese of Baltimore 
regarding the sexual abuse by clergy and religious. It 
is another chapter in this tragic and devastating reality 
of children being abused by a person they trusted and 
often the disregard of Church authorities to deal with it. 
The Archdiocese of Baltimore was recognized for the 
efforts it has undertaken to address its commitment 
to the safety of children but there is no escaping the 
suffering and pain that has occurred. This whole issue 

has opened our eyes as a society to the reality of the 
abuse of children. Many suffer much of their adult life 
with the implications of being sexually, physically, or 
emotionally abused. Many families have struggled with 
the reality of abuse within their own family. 
At some point in the coming weeks the Attorney General 
of the State of Illinois will be releasing a report reviewing 
the record of the six dioceses here in the State of 
Illinois. It will also be a moment of encountering again 
the tragedy of the abuse of children and the reckless 
manner these incidents were managed. 
The Archdiocese of Chicago has taken many steps to 
provide safe environments in our parishes. I cannot do 
much about what others do but I am committed to doing 
everything possible to enforce the procedures to keep 
young people safe here in the parish. With the size of 
this parish and the number of adults that significantly 
interact with children this is no easy task. We must be 
in conformity, and this requires a commitment from all of 
us to participate. I am grateful to the legion of parents, 
coaches, scout leaders, teachers, clergy, and others 
who participate in this process of special training on 
this issue and to participate in the required background 
checks. I am especially grateful to Karen Daniels, 
Angela Romero, Erin Bretts and Lori Parsek who co-
ordinate our efforts here at OL. 
This issue is an opportunity to proclaim that out of sin 
and evil the light of the Risen Christ will always prevail. I 
pray every day for the healing of those who were abused 
in any way as a child, I pray in gratitude for the ever-
growing community of those committed to the safety of 
our children.  
I was delighted to attend the annual Spaghetti Dinner 
hosted by Fr. John Dussman Council of the Knights 
of Columbus. The Grand Knight, John O’Malley 
presented us with a check of $1000 to support our 
Religious Education and Youth Ministry programs. I am 
most grateful for this gift and the many efforts of our 
Fr. Dussman Council. 
Thanks again for your generous support of our Easter 
Appeal. Your many sacrifices make such a difference. 
This Sunday we rejoice in the bestowal of the Sacrament 
of Confirmation by Bishop Perry on our eighth grade 
Religious Education Candidates. What an impressive 
group of young people. They are a great credit to their 
parents. 
May your week be blessed! 
Fr. Jerry Boland 

Jerry Boland, Pastor

seek, share, rejoice - pastor's letter...
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seek, share, rejoice - upcoming events...

 Upcoming Spring Events
Youth Ministry Meeting
Wednesday, April 26, 7:00pm 
In the Youth Room, All 7th - 12th graders are welcome!. 

The Night of the G.I.R.L. with Girl Scout Troup #45698
Friday, April 28, 5:00pm 
In McDonnell Hall, please come to 
support OLPH Juniors in celebrating 
one of the highest awards in Girl 
Scouting: The Bronze Award. 

Daddy Daughter Dance
Saturday, April 29, 6:30pm 

EvOLve Presentation: "Reading the OT Through 
Jewish Eyes"
Sunday, April 30, 2:30pm 

Rabbi Evan Moffic will offer a 
presentation entitled “Reading the 
Old Testament through Jewish 
Eyes” on Sun., April 30 in McDonnell 
Hall. Rabbi Moffic has a passion for 
sharing Judaism and its traditions 
with Christian audiences. In Reading 
the OT Through Jewish Eyes, Rabbi 
Moffic explores the Torah, the first 
five books of the Hebrew Bible and 

highlights key points of interest to Christians. 

The Torah as a whole describes its place in Jewish 
worship and life and how it can be a source of wisdom, 
truth, and transformation. Rabbi Moffic is senior rabbi at 
Congregation Solel in Highland Park, Illinois. The event 
will start with light refreshments at 2:30pm and his lecture 
begins at 3:00pm.

Youth Ministry Mass and Meals
Sunday, April 30 5:00pm
All 7th - 12th graders are invited to 
Youth Ministry Mass in the church. 
After Mass in McDonnell Hall we will 
have dinner together and prepare 
meals for our Meal Ministry.

Stepping Out Together
Apr. 30 - Mozart Immersive - 
	 https://mozartimmersive.com
	 tickets $50. Lunch following at 		
	 Calo in Andersonville. 
	 Carpooling available. 

May 5 - 	 First Friday @ North Branch at 4:30 to 6:30pm

May 7 - 	 Waa-mu Romance on Route - NW Wirtz Center
	 Talent Show at Kahn Auditorium 
 	 Carpooling available

May 13 - Hike at Fort Sheridan Breakfast following at 
	 Walker Bros in Highland Park

May 24 - Sr Paulanne Benefit at Grandpa's, Glenview

Calling single adults of all ages! Springtime is the best 
time to join our Stepping Out Together Ministry.

Contact Pat Marziani marzianipat@gmail.com 
or Janis Moylan jlpm1231@gmail.com   

Russell Stern's Next Concert
Sunday, May 7, 2:00pm
Russell Stern's next concert will be on 
Sun., May 7, at 2:00pm. (please note 
the earlier time). It will be a fun concert 
of jazz standards featuring the vocal 
talents of Kaylee Lentino, Margaret 
Pasquesi, Ernie Valenzuela and 
Luis Galvez. 

Russell will play and direct a jazz ensemble, which will 
perform some featured jazz instrumental pieces as well 
as accompany our singers. All are invited and welcome to 
attend this free concert. 

2023 OLPH Men's Club Kickoff Party
Thursday, May 11, 6:30pm
Celebrate our 2023 Zanoni Award Recipient Tom Zidar, 
and our 2023 Hicks Award Recipients Kathy Quinn and 
Eileen Hoekstra. 

This wonderful annual event will be held at the Valley Lo 
Club. For more information contact Fred Donnelly at 
847-226-4045.

Rabbi Evan Moffic

Russell Stern

More information on some of these events can be found in this Bulletin or at olphglenview.org
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seek, share, rejoice - needy family fund, sharing, easter vigil...
Easter Vigil and RCIA Initiation 2023
OLPH welcomes with great JOY four faith-filled individuals who 
were fully initiated into the Catholic Church at the Easter Vigil on 
Saturday, April 8. Also known as the Paschal Vigil, this evening 
liturgy marks the beginning of Easter and is the most important 
Mass in the Catholic Church as it celebrates the Resurrection of 
Jesus Christ from the dead. Fr. Larry Basbas, Director of Liturgy 
and Evangelization, presided at this Mass, highlighted by the Rites 
of Initiation.

Sealed with the Gift of the Holy Spirit were: 
1) Matt Williams, who received all three Sacraments of Initiation 
(Baptism, Confirmation, and Holy Eucharist.)  
2) Susan Olsen, a baptized Catholic, who completed her initiation 
with Confirmation.  
3) Gail Silversten (a Presbyterian) along with 
4) Sydney Taylor (a Lutheran) who were received into full 
communion with the Catholic Church the same evening.  
Our heartfelt CONGRATULATIONS to all of them!  

Special thanks also to their individual sponsors --  Elise Williams, 
Sara Carsten, Lauran Qualkenbush, and Barbara Tchaou -- 
whose primary role is to provide spiritual support and guidance in 
the faith journey of our brother and sisters. A big thank you as well to 
RCIA facilitators Joe Kieffer and Barbara Flynn for their dedication 
in the program and sharing their gift of teaching. 

As a parish, may we give Matt, Susan, Gail, and Sydney our 
sincere and unfailing support as they continue to walk with Christ 
and grow in God’s love and strength. We pray that the Lord bless 
their lives and energize their souls. They are a reminder to us of 
the new possibilites of life in Christ and what it means to follow the 
Risen Lord.  Alleluia!

Please welcome our new initiates (listed clockwise from top left with their saint's 
name): Gail Silversten, Saint Monica; Matt Williams, Saint George; Sydney Taylor, 
St. Catherine of Alexandria, Susan Olsen Saint Anne

Needy Family Fund
Are you an experienced accountant?
The OLPH Needy Family Fund is in need of an individual 
with experience in the filing of personal income taxes to 
assist NFF clients with filing current and past taxes.

If interested in helping, please contact Tom Hart at 
olphnff@gmail.com

Sharing Ministry
Weekly Food Drive
Please continue to hear the cry of the poor and help us 
ensure the sharing parish pantry shelves are stocked. 
Need is critical. Donate non-perishables, leaving them 
at the church entries, the Sharing Resource Center 
(SRC) entry when bins are out on Tuesday, Thursday 
and Sunday mornings, through the kids at the Sunday 
Offertory, or through Give Central.  

Closet Clean for Sharing
Please consider donating clothing items you will no 
longer need to the Sharing Resource Center. We 
welcome in-season, gently used items which will be 
passed on to those in need. We also welcome gently 
used housewares.

Watch for the bins outside our Sharing Resource Center 
on Tuesday and Thursday mornings from 7 – noon and 
on Sundays from 8 – noon. Volunteers are additionally 
there on Sundays. 

Catholic Charities – Feed the Homeless
We are looking for donors willing to fund dinners at 
Catholic Charities, each serving 100 – 120 guests, at as 
many dates as we can cover in 2023. Last year we were 
able to raise enough funds to cover 10 evenings.  We 
currently have funds to cover six dates in the coming 
year.  Each dinner event costs $600.  Please help us to 
raise the funds to cover many more.We are also in need 
of volunteers to serve the meal at Catholic Charities. 

Next visit will be on Thu., April 27. Please contact 
Kathy Quinn, khquinn1944@comcast.net for further 
information.

Fast Food Gift Cards for St. Sabina’s
Fr. Pfleger is in need of gift cards to McDonald’s and 
Subway, which he distributes to homeless people who 
come to his door. Please drop donations off at the 
OLPH Parish Center, marking your gift cards for Fr. 
Pfleger.
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seek, share, rejoice - easter vigil ...

Easter Vigil and RCIA Initiation 2023
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Are You Being Called to Serve?
Are you searching for a way to get more involved at Our Lady of Perpetual 
Help? Would you like to help identify and implement the goals of our Parish 
community? Do you want to share your talents? If the answer is yes, the 
Parish Pastoral Council (PPC) may be for you.

The PPC of Our Lady of Perpetual Help is the central coordinating group of 
the Parish, serving in an advisory role to the Pastor. The PPC is responsible 
for visioning, long-range planning, and decision making for the Parish and 
also works closely with our parish ministries. 

The PPC consists of fifteen parishioners who are selected from the parish at 
large and serve three-year, staggered terms. If you are interested in learning 
more about the PPC or would like to be considered for an open position on 
the PPC, please email the form below to olphparishcouncil@gmail.com 
or communicate via our parish website: 
https://www.olphglenview.org/parish-council

	 Yes, I am interested in applying for the Parish Pastoral Council.

Name:

Phone:

Email:

	 I would like someone to contact me for more information 
regarding the Parish Pastoral Council.

A PPC member will contact all applicants to schedule a meeting time. 

Please email your interest to: olphparishcouncil@gmail.com

seek, share, rejoice - ppc, youth ministry...
Parish Pastoral Council
Parish Member Testimonial

Brian 
Callahan
We asked several 
members of the Parish 
Pastoral Council (PPC) 
to share their experience. 
Brian Callahan, PPC 
member responded:

Can you tell us a little bit about your 
background?
I was baptized at OLPH in 1960 and graduated 
OLPH in 1974. When I got married to my wife 
Mimi, we knew the best place to raise our family 
would be in Glenview and at OLPH. We moved 
from the city in 1997 to join the parish. Our four 
sons also attended and graduated from OLPH.

When did you first hear about the PPC?
I wanted to be more involved in the parish. I first 
heard about PPC three years ago from John 
Nicolau. It was the perfect fit for me.

What do you enjoy about PPC?
I truly enjoy the monthly meetings. Meetings are 
generally 90 minutes and cover a lot of ground 
including:

•	 Mass attendance
•	 OLPH Capital Projects/OLPH School issues
•	 Eucharistic Revival
•	 Messages from Cardinal Cupich and 

members of the Catholic Church

Tell us about a typical PPC meeting.
Meetings are well organized. We are given an 
agenda and usually stay its course. Members are 
enthusiastic and passionate about the issues.

What should OLPH parishioners know about 
the PPC?
If you would like to learn more about OLPH 
as a parish, this is the perfect organization for 
you. You will also learn more about the existing 
parishes in the Chicagoland area. Be willing 
to work with a smart and enthusiastic group of 
fellow parishioners. Seek more information on 
the parish council
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seek, share, rejoice - men's club...
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seek, share, rejoice - girl scouts, youth ministry, and more...

Friday, April 28
5:00pm

McDonnell Hall
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seek, share, rejoice - our school...
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seek, share, rejoice - our lady of tepeyac 28th annual benefit...
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Support Meetings are Held at OLPH 

U.S. MILITARY PRAYER LIST

Notice: For revisions or updates to the Military Prayer List, 
please contact: Geof Lutz  olphmil@yahoo.com 
	          847-724-8218

BU Joseph Hogan 
LT James Kowalski, Overseas
LT Lily Klein Kowalski
LT Kenneth Pittner
E4 Noah Powell, Overseas
AWS2 Brian Sedin, Overseas
PO3 John A. Stonis 

CPT Michael Altonji  
CPT Atticus Blair
Fr. Robert Borre, CH,BG  (Chaplain, Brigadier General)
CPT Brad Fischl
SPC Toby Gaul, Army, Oversees
CPT Devon Hubbard, Overseas
LTC Bryan Klatt
1 LT Athena MacLain
2 LT Ryan MacLain
CPT Martin Mahoney 
1 LT Patrick McFadden, Overseas
PFC John Miles
PFC Andrew Perez
1LT Jake Pekosh
Capt Raz Shields

US ARMY

US AIR FORCE

US NAVY

US COAST GUARD

US MARINES

Capt Brian Joseph Anderson 
Maj Patrick Burke, Illinois Air National Guard
Maj Heather Flavell
Major Will Flavell
LtCol Reid Orth
LtCol Lowell Wallace

Capt Justin Coons
LCPL Madeline Fasolo
LCpl Michael T. Hahn
Capt Chase Mlnarik, Overseas
Maj Matt Mugnaini
Maj Bradley Petersen
Maj Eric Starr, Overseas
Sgt Ethan Zielinski

BM1 Anthony Wallace

BULLETIN SUBMISSIONS
Holiday Deadlines: Please note holiday submission deadlines will fluctuate according to printer requirements.
Weekly Deadline: Please email all content no later than 6:00 p.m. on the Sunday prior to publication date. 
Submissions to: tluc@olphglenview.org 

Note: The Bulletin cannot promote job seekers, entrepreneurs, etc. Please call 800.566.6170 to place a paid Bulletin advertisement.

seek, share, rejoice - military prayer list, announcements...

Community Announcements
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our weekly intentions: april 23 - april 30...

Sunday, April 23                                                                                         
7:30 am – Fr. Jerry    Rob Colley                                        
9:00 am – Fr. Larry w/DJR    Patricia Koening, Ernie Zastro, Larry Theriault (MFTL), 
Esther Behnke (MFTL), Alison O’Brien (MFTL) 
9:30 am McD – Fr. Jim    Dolores Coleman
10:30 am – Fr. Paul    Bruce Slagg, Ruth Paras, Jerry Farr
12:00 pm – Fr. Hickey     Jerome A. Maher, Jr, Aida Riera, Karl Hasenbach 
5:00 pm – Fr. Jesse    Living and Deceased Members of OLPH   

Monday, April 24     
6:30 am – Fr. Jim    Living and Deceased Members of OLPH 
8:30 am – Fr. Patrick    Gabriel Lorenzo

Tuesday, April 25 
6:30 am – Fr. Jerry w/DCW    Geoffrey Block
8:30 am – Fr. Larry    Gabriel Lorenzo, Geoffrey Block

Wednesday, April 26                                    
6:30 am – Fr. Patrick    Rosemary Collins 
8:30 am – Fr. Jerry    John & Mary Lysy

Thursday, April 27
6:30 am – Fr. Jim    Living and Deceased Members of OLPH   
8:30 am – Fr. Patrick    Paula Dore, Teofilo Flores, Mary Joann Briones,                  
Rory Dunne, Paul Borth, Sr.   

Friday, April 28
6:30 am – Fr. Larry    Living and Deceased Members of OLPH               
8:30 am – Fr. Jim    Eileen Hoekstra, Johnny Lorenzo Guzman              

Saturday, April 29        
8:30 am – Fr. Larry    Mary Gaber, Gloria Mortenson, Stephanie Lynn Klatt  
5:00 pm – Fr. Hickey    David Hypke, Kerry Ann Dwyer Jacobs, Judy Cates,   
Frank Hennessy & Family  

Sunday, April 30          
7:30 am – Fr. Jim    Bob Schmit, Steve Kustra,  Ralph Iacono
9:00 am – Fr. Paul    Ann Langrill, Stephanie Lynn Klatt, Joe & Ben Farago (MFTL)  
9:30 am McD – Fr. Patrick    Bob Pasquesi & Family
10:30 am – Fr. Jesse w/DCW    Patricia Scoby, Louann Van Zelst
12:00 pm – Fr. Jerry    Connie & Dave Pawlowski 50th Anniversary
5:00 pm – Fr. Larry    Patrick Conaghan, Jr., Jack Bresnahan

Remember Our Sick
Little Maggie Anderson
Mary Ann Bergquist
Lorett Berghof
Patricia Birkenheier
Jerry Bobis
Infant Xavier Boni 
Ray Boroughs 
Richard Brammer
Johanna Brockman
Sue Netzel Brown
Sr. Mary Carroll, OSF
Katie Cogan
Kathy Collins
Coty Cottle
Marian DiBenedetto
Brian Foley
Terri Gaumond
Michael Howland
Arnold Karr
George Kendall
Michael Krebs

John King 
Chelsey Kivland
Kaylee Lentino
Jim Mackey
Little Connor Messel
Little Adeline Morgan
Robert Eric Nate
Mike Noonan
George Parphimos
Reka Pava
Amy Rizzo
Mollie Rowan
Shirley Seebacker
Rosemary Siekierski
Gary Smith
Patrick Stein
Cynthia Tomczyk
Melanie Valentine
Chris Weiss
Ray Yagelski

Our Beloved Deceased
Cheryl Wagner, mother of Scott, Jason & Nick

Upcoming Weddings
III    Betty Collins & Rudy Lading

Baptisms
Miles Franco, son of Lauren Murphy and Andrew Wuenstel
Owen Robert, son of Lauren Murphy and Andrew Wuenstel
Zeke Joseph, son of Alyssa (Krizmanich) Spencer and     
Mathew Spencer
Eloise Shanti, daughter of Meghan (Anderson) Wadehra and 
Nilaansh Wadehra
Connor William, son of Heather (Van Hoegarden) Obering and 
Henry Obering, IV
Isabella Miri, daughter of Elise (Maling) Williams and           
Matthew Williams
Vivian Marie, daughter of Kelly (Rupp) Weber and Brian Weber

ROSARY  Mon. - Sat.: after 8:30 am Mass                
in Lady Chapel    

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION (CONFESSION) 
Sat.: 4:00 - 4:45 pm
SACRAMENT OF THE SICK 
After the 8:30 Mass, second Saturday of 
every month

LITURGY OF THE HOURS Wed.: 8:10am

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
Fri.: 9:00am - 3:50pm in Lady Chapel

 - Silent Worship 9:30 am - 3:00 pm 
 - Divine Mercy Holy Hour 3:00 pm
 - Benediction 3:45 pm

MASS AT ABBINGTON REHAB & NURSING CTR 
11:00 am the first Wednesday of the month 

MASS AT CHESTNUT AT THE GLEN
10:45 am the third Wednesday of the month

We have QR codes on the pews so 
you can make your offering at Mass 
if you are uncomfortable with the 
basket.

Point and click the camera on your 
phone at the QR code to go directly to 
our secure GiveCentral online donation 
portal. We thank all parishioners for 
your support and generosity.

To donate to OLPH through our 
GiveCentral portal, simply point your 

phone at this QR Code.

        Thank you 

     for 
your 

 support
!

Our Lady
of Perpetual Help



parish information...

Rev. Jeremiah Boland,  Pastor
ext. 117  •  jboland@olphglenview.org
Rev. Thomas E. Hickey,  Pastor Emeritus
Rev. Patrick Kizza,  Associate Pastor, 
Chaplain of RE, Scripture Study, and Youth Ministry
ext. 114  •  pkizza@olphglenview.org
Rev. Larry Basbas,  Associate Pastor, Chaplain of Liturgy and 
Evangelization
ext. 111  •  lbasbas@olphglenview.org
Rev. Jim Barrett, Resident
ext. 210  •  jbarrett@olphglenview.org
Jim & Pat Revord,  Deacon Couple
jimandpatrevord@att.net
Dave & Mary Beth Kalina,  Deacon Couple
dkalina@olphglenview.org
Deacon Christopher Weiland 
ext. 130  •  cweiland@olphglenview.org
Mary Lynne Januszewski,  Director of Finance & Operations
ext. 123  •  mjanuszewski@olphglenview.org
Mike Hrvojevic,  Director of Facilities
ext. 113  •  mikeh@olphglenview.org

Russell Stern,  Director of Music Ministry
rstern@olphglenview.org
Dr. Amy Mills,  Parish School Principal
847-724-6990  •  amills@olph-il.org
John Kurkowski,  School Endowment Board Chair
john.kurkowski@comcast.net
Terry Luc,  Director of Communications
ext. 124  •  tluc@olphglenview.org
Angela Romero, Director, Religious Education (RE) & Youth Ministry
847-998-5289 ext.126  •  aromero@olphglenview.org
Karen Daniels,  Assistant Manager, Parish Office Operations
ext. 121  •  kdaniels@olphglenview.org
Linda Feo,  Parish Office Assistant
ext. 110  •  lfeo@olphglenview.org
Margie André,  Liturgy Assistant
ext. 119  •  mandre@olphglenview.org
Gloria Gaughan,  Parish Office Assistant
ext. 109  •  ggaughan@olphglenview.org
Erin Bretts,  Religious Education Program Assistant
847-998-5289 ext.122  •  ebretts@olphglenview.org

Bereavement Support	 Dcn. Dave Kalina	 847.729.1525  ext. 125	 dkalina@olphglenview.org
Confidential Assistance	 Sr. Paulanne 	 847.724.2044
Needy Family Ministry	 Sr. Anna Thottunkal, Case Mgr.	 312.607.9750
Hospital/Nursing Home Visits	 Rick Nash	 847.651.8718	 rick.nash@comcast.net
Homebound Visits	 Jim Vlazny	 847.724.0265	 jamesvlazny@aol.com
Respect Life	 Monica Cassidy	 847.691.9019	 monccas@comcast.net
Office for Protection of Children and Youth	 312.534.5254
The Office of Assistance Ministry		  312.534.8267
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Hearing Loop at OLPH - Users with a t-coil in their hearing aids can listen to the sound system directly. 
Please check with your hearing care professional or visit www.Loopit8.com for more detailed information.

Gluten Free Hosts - Gluten free communion hosts are available at all weekend liturgies.  
During communion, gluten free hosts will be available at the ramp on the south side of the altar.

847.729.1525        	 olphglenview.org	 1775 Grove Street, Glenview, Illinois  60025

facebook.com/OLPHGlenview       	 twitter.com/OLPHGlenview          instagram.com/olphglenview
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Dial our text-to-engage number 570-354-6574 and then text 
the word "Sunday" to make your gift.
Have any questions about setting up your online donations 
through GiveCentral? Just contact Mary Lynne Januszewski our Dir. of Finance & Operations and 
she will assist you. Call (847) 729-2934 or email mjanuszewski@olphglenview.org



For ad info. call 1-800-950-9952 • www.4lpi.com              Our Lady of Perpetual Help, Glenview, IL              C 4C 01-4036

Del Vasey Jackie Vasey

2111 Chestnut Ave., Glenview, IL • New Location

State Farm Insurance Companies

Home Offices: Bloomington, Illinois

• Auto • 
• Home •

• Renters • 
• Life •

• Health •
• Business •

847-724-0800
www.vaseyagency.com

Oral Surgery of the Glen
ORAL, MAXILLOFACIAL

AND IMPLANT SURGERY
Julie Laverdiere Beck, DDS

Parishioner

2614 Patriot Blvd Suite B
847-998-9992

WWW.GLENORALSURGERY.COM

Accepting New Patients

Brilliant Smiles
Artfully Crafted

Individually Created

PH. 847.729.2233

WWW.COLONIALDENTALGROUP.COM
1775 Glenview Road

Suite 107, Glenview, IL

Dr. Alexander
Quezada



For ad info. call 1-800-950-9952 • www.4lpi.com              Our Lady of Perpetual Help, Glenview, IL              B 4C 01-4036

COMPLETE PLUMBING SERVICE 

We Also Service Heating & Air-Conditioning

847-251-2695 • 811 Ridge Rd., Wilmette Lic # PL058118636/Lic # 058-118696

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Jeff Hansen
 

jhansen@4LPi.com 
 (800) 950-9952 x2683
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1939 Waukegan Rd. Ste. 300
Glenview, IL 60025

Corinne Cantwell HeggieCorinne Cantwell Heggie
& John E. Heggie& John E. Heggie

Parishioners

cheggie@heggielaw.com
jheggie@heggielaw.com

1939 Waukegan Rd. Ste. 300
Glenview, IL 60025

Coach Tony Belmont 847-612-8605

Anne.DuBray@cbexchange.com
AnneAdvantage.com

Anne DuBray
Your Glenview Real Estate Specialist

847-657-3747


